NEWS AND NOTICES

Readers are invited to submit to the Secretary of the Institute news items of interest

Personal Items

Mr. Kenneth J. Arrow has been appointed Research Associate of the Cowles:
Commission.

Dr. W. D. Baten, formerly of Michigan State College, is now Chief, Opera-
tions Branch, Planning Section, Air Defense Command, Mitchel Field, New
York.

Dr. Paul T. Bruyere is now Chief of the Medical Records and Statistics Branch,
Army Institute of Pathology, Office of the Surgeon General, War Department.

Dr. A. C. Cohen received his discharge from the Army, with the rank of Lieu-
tenant Colonel, at the beginning of the spring quarter, and returned to his former
position at Michigan State College. He has accepted a position at the Uni-
versity of Georgia beginning with the 1947 summer session there.

Dr. Hallett H. Germond has resigned from his position as professor of mathe-
matics at the University of Florida. He is now Director of Research for the
S. W. Marshall firm of Consulting Engineers, in New York City.

Dr. Meyer A. Girshick, formerly with the Department of Agriculture, is now
with the Douglas Aircraft Company in Santa Monica, California.

Dr. Clyde H. Graves has accepted a position as Operations Analyst, Opera-
tions Analysis, Air Defense Command, Mitchell Field, New York.

Dr. E. J. Gumbel has been appointed to an Associate Professorship at Brook-
lyn College.

Dr. Trygve Haavelmo has returned to Norway, and is at the University
Institute of Economics, Oslo.

Mr. Joseph O. Harrison, Jr., is now employed as a Mathematician. in the
Computing Branch of the Ballistic Research Laboratories, Aberdeen Proving
Ground.

Dr. Wassily Hoeffding has accepted a psoition as Research Associate, The
Institute of Statistics, University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill.

Mr. Cyrus A. Martin is now an administrative analyst and statistician, as-
sisting Chief of Personnel Control of Signal Corps, in Washington, D. C.

Mr. Jack I. Northam has accepted an Assistant Professorship in the Depart-
ment of Mathematics, Kansas State College, Manhattan, beginning with the
1947 summer session.

Professor Henry Scheffé, who has been on leave for the past year, returned to
his position in the Engineering Department, University of California at Los
Angeles, in June. ,

Mr. Edward M. Schrock has accepted a position as Quality Control Engineer
with the General Electric Company at their Erie Works, Erie, Pa.

Mr. Jerome R. Steen, who has been manager of Quality Control Engineering
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